
Ann  Budge  to  carry  on  at
Hearts
Hearts owner
Ann Budge has confirmed she will remain as the club’s Chief
Executive for at least
two more years to assist in the transition of Hearts to fan
ownership.

She made the declaration in a statement made on the official
Hearts website which covered a number of issues. The link to
the statement is here.
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